

Diane Rodgers
Project Coordinator & Board President
BullyFreeBC Society

Dear Ms. Rodgers,

The Green Party believes that every Canadian has the right to a safe, harassment-free, and secure job. We are committed to working with Bully Free BC and other stakeholders to develop the best framework to make this right a reality. Green MPs will make good faith and measurable efforts during our term in office to end workplace bullying.

As I said this year on the National Day to End Bullying, "The first step to address this growing problem in our schools and in the workplace is to listen, share and provide an ear to those who need someone they trust. Everyone deserves a safe space to learn and work."

Thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth May, O.C.

Leader of the Green Party of Canada